
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Potential Sponsor,  
 

This year we are extremely excited to have the opportunity to kick start our Spring 2021 program 
that will be for the kids in the community for ages 4-16yrs old.  Thank you for your consideration and 
support of Belmont Little League. Sponsors are an important element to the success of our league. 
Besides providing financial support to the program, sponsorship shows your commitment to our 
community. Together we can develop a healthy, character building program for young athletes.  
 

Our mission at Belmont Little League is to provide opportunities and exposure while competing at 

the highest levels in youth baseball and instilling discipline, teamwork, sportsmanship, honesty and 

integrity. Belmont Little League teaches our players to respect the game, work hard, and to play hard. 

 

We are dedicated to provide character building, courage and loyalty to our inter-city Little League 

baseball program.  Belmont Little League has been providing youth sports to the Joliet community (and 

surroundings) since 1951.  All of the financial assistance we receive for the spring season, will be used to 

help jump start our spring program. By having generous sponsors like yourself, we are able to keep the 

cost down to a minimum for our kids. The donation will be used for practice equipment, field 

maintenance and to help offset the cost of uniforms for the kids.  

 

We would appreciate you being a part of our success story by sponsoring this upcoming spring 

season. If you were a Belmont supporter in the past, we would appreciate your support once again. If 

this is your first time, we welcome you to our organization. Please feel free to contact our League 

President or our Sponsorship Manager below for more information or email 

info@belmontlittleleague.com.  

 
We are a non-profit organization and donations will be tax-deductible (Tax ID# 814306580).  

Documents needed for tax returns will be made available as soon as possible.  
 
We are asking for your support and hope you will be able to assist our program through a 

sponsorship donation. Donations of any amount or items will be accepted and appreciated.  
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Rick Brown 
President 
Belmont Little League 
779-225-9176 
president@belmontlittleleague.com  
 

 
 
 
Checks are made payable to: Belmont Little League 
Thank you in advance for giving the kids at Belmont Little League a chance to play!!!   

 

BELMONT LITTLE LEAGUE 
Supporting Youth Baseball Since 1951 

 
www.belmontlittleleague.com 

 

Rachel Robinson 
Secretary 
Belmont Little League 
815-212-5883 
info@belmontlittleleague.com    
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